
Greetings!

Don't miss your chance to participate in several upcoming events
for our traveling Museum. We will be having a working party in
mid April to get our museum ready for the upcoming display
season. Later in April our traveling museum will have a port of
call in Melbourne Florida for the Vietnam and All Veterans
Reunion. Then in May the traveling museum will again be
underway to make its Mid-West Cruise and will make stops in
Tennessee, Arkansas, Missouri, Iowa, and Illinois.

You are invited to come help and support the traveling museum
for more information or to volunteer to assist in any of these
activities please contact Rich Molck
(RMolck@mpcomputerservices.com)or Rob Bennett
(robert.bennett@verizon.net)
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Sincerely,
Rod Shafer
Editor USS Wainwright Newletter  

Working Party
On April 18th there will be a working party in Rock Hill, S.C. to
prepare out trailer museum for the upcoming parade season and
Midwest tour. We are asking anyone that can come and help to
do so. Visit with shipmates and help your association!
We will be meeting at the Wingate Inn at 760 Galleria Blvd., Rock
Hill S.C. 29730 at 0800 on April 18th. Richard Molck will be
hosting a cook out for everyone that is able to help. Good food,
good friends, and beverages for all after the working party is
done.
If you need a hotel room or if you are going to be able to help
please contact Richard at: rmolck@mpcomputerservice.com. We
hope to see you on the 18th!

Vietnam Veterans Reunion
The USS Wainwright's traveling museum will be going to the
Nation's largest Veterans reunion in Melbourne Florida April 23rd
- 26th 2015. It is a chance to show off our museum, and let our
shipmates in the Florida region come, visit and share their
experiences. If you have any questions please let Richard Molck
know at rmolck@mpcomputerservices.com

Midwest Cruise Update
Don't miss an opportunity to share with your community our
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history of the USS Wainwright. The trailer museum will be be
underway from May 17, 2015 until May 30, 2015 from Rock Hill
SC and headed for Waukon IA. The following are the dates and
locations of the currently scheduled Ports of Call:
18 May 2015 VFW Jackson TN. (Tentative)
20 May 2015 Harrison AR (905 Highway 62,  From 12-4 PM.)
21 May 2015 Independence MO
22 May 2015 Waukon IA
28 May 2015 Schiller Park IL
When I get more Ports of Call I will put short notifications as to
when and where.


